
 

Classroom News 
Class Name:  Dover                     Term : Summer 2 2024 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

It’s the end of another school year! Dover 

Class have all grown in independence and 

self-esteem, and have made so much 

progress socially. The students have 

amazed us everyday with their love of  

learning and general enthuastiasm for 

everything they do – they really have been 

a joy to be around. 

 

Here are just a few of this term’s highlights… 

 

During our recent trip to Paultons Park, staff 

discovered that the boys in Dover Class are 

‘thrill seekers!’ Despite heavy rain that day, 

students still wanted to go on all the ‘scary’ 

rollercoasters. Unfortunately, for the staff this 

meant they had to go on ALL the 

rollercoasters too! 

 

Another highlight, has to be Dover 

performing ‘Highway to Hell’ at the 

bandstand at Victoria Park. Students 

worked extremely hard during their music 

lessons to learn how to play their instrument 

and then learn their part. The students all 

did amazingly. Everyone was so proud.   

 

The Dover Team have thoroughly enjoyed 

working with each student and wish the 

students who are moving classes the very 

best. We will miss them! We ask that they all 

now use the next few weeks to rest and 

have a well-deserved break but most 

importantly stay safe as they enjoy their 

summer holiday. We will look forward to 

seeing everyone when they return in 

September 2024.  

 

Finally, the Dover Team would like to say a 

huge thank you to YOU for your continued 

support this academic year.  

 

Have a wonderful Summer! 

The Dover Team    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates & Points to remember: 

• Wednesday 24th July 2024 – Last day of the 

school year 

• Thursday 5th September 2024 – First day back 

• Friday 25th October – Last day of term 1 

  


